
 

The City of Castroville is advertising a Request for Qualifications (RFQ) for Professional 
Architectural & Engineering Design Services for the Castroville Parks and Recreation Community 
Building.  This is a new construction project of a 7,800 SF multi-use and multi-purpose community 
building for Castroville Parks and Recreation Department.   
 
Contact janice.gonzalez@emcstrategygroup.com for the full RFQ or visit www.castrovilletx.gov 
to download the RFP. 
 
Submittals details and deadline - four (4) hard copies of the responses of the RFQ and Statement 
of Qualifications are required along with one (1) CD or Thumb Drive with PDF images of the entire 
SOQ.  RFQ responses and Statements of Qualifications are to be delivered to the City Secretary 
no later than July 20, by 2:00 p.m., Castroville City Hall, located at 1209 Fiorella Street, Castroville, 
Texas 78009.  
 
For additional information, please contact the lead project consultant, EMC Strategy Group, LLC, 
at 210-960-4340, ext. 102.  The City of Castroville reserves the right to accept or reject any and 
all submittals. 
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